
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF MILLARD COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commissioners will conduct a public 
hearing on Tuesday August 1, 2017 at 11:00 am at the old Millard County Courthouse, 50 South 
Main, Fillmore, Utah, for the purpose of review and possible adoption of the Millard County 
Resource Management Plan.  The public is invited to attend and comments are welcomed. 
 
Copies of the Resource Management Plan are available for public inspection and can be viewed 
at the Millard County Offices in Delta and the County Clerk’s Office in Fillmore 
 
 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress June 28, and July 5, 2017 


